
July 25, 2025 

To whom it may concern, 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 
 

Notice Regarding the Completion of Payment for Disposal of Treasury Stock as 

Restricted Stock Compensation for Executive Officers 
 

 

The Company completed payment procedures today in relation to the disposal of treasury stock as restricted stock 

for executive officers, which was resolved in the meeting of the Board of Directors on June 26, 2025. As such, we 

give notice of the following. For further details of this matter, please refer to “Notice Regarding the Disposal of 

Treasury Stock as Restricted Stock,” dated June 26, 2025. 

 

 

 

Outline of disposal 

(1) Date of payment July 25, 2025 

(2) Type and number of shares to be 

disposed of 
60,729 shares of our common stock 

(3) Disposal value 728 yen per share 

(4) Total amount of disposal 44,210,712 yen 

(5) Eligible persons, their number, and the 

number of shares to be disposed of 

Our executive officers who do not concurrently serve as 

directors, 17 persons, 60,729 shares 

(6) Other 

For this disposal of treasury stock, we have submitted an 

extraordinary report under the Financial Instruments and 

Exchange Act. 

 

End of Document 

 

 

Name of Company ASANUMA CORPORATION 

Stock Exchange Listing 
Prime Market of the Tokyo Stock 

Exchange 

Stock Code 1852 

Contact Marika Asanuma, 

Executive Officer,  

General Manager of Corporate 

Communications Division 

 asanuma_ir@asanuma.co.jp 

Disclaimer: This document has been translated from the Japanese original for reference purposes only. In the 

event of any discrepancy between this translated document and the Japanese original, the original shall prevail. 


